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Friday 1st  March, 2024 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                              

We are now starting our Spring 2 Term. 

Reading                                                                                                                                          
Children will continue to bring in their reading books and journals however, books will be changing 

according to their phonic knowledge.  Please ensure your child is reading with you at least once a day. 

Please continue to write a small comment on your child’s reading in their home reading record.  

Please continue to encourage your child to look after their reading book and handle it correctly when 

turning the pages.  Please be aware that books which are returned to school damaged, will be subject 

to a fine to cover the cost of the replacement.  Reading books are collected in on only on Mondays 

and will be changed and returned to you on the same day. If your child is absent on that day or does 

not bring their book to school, please be aware that they may not get their book changed that week.   

P.E                                                                                                                                          
Please ensure that your child has the correct PE kit in school which will be kept on their coat pegs and 

sent home each half term for washing.  Please remind your child to take responsibility for their 

possessions while they are at school.  Children are not allowed to wear jewellery in EYFS and KS1 so 

please remember to remove any items of jewellery before they return to school on Monday morning.    

RD P.E. day is Monday. 

RN P.E day is Monday. 

RZ P.E day is Friday.   

Homework                                                                                                        

Please be reminded that homework will be issued on Monday and books must be returned with the 

completed homework on Friday.  Homework consists of four activities linked with your child’s current 

and previous learning.  These are short tasks designed to be completed over the week and not all in 

one go.   

Curriculum 

Please find the Reception curriculum overview on the school website which details coverage for this 

half term.                

                                                                                                                                                          

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Rix (RN), Miss Lester (RZ) and Mrs Sudol (RD) 
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